
Reese, Latasha 

Subject: FW: Sandra's resignation 

From: sanfaynique@aol.com [mailto:sanfaynique@aol.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 04, 2015 10:51 AM 
To: Stewart, Jana 
Subject: Re: Historic Preservation Commission 

Good Morning Jana, Thanks for your professionalism in this matter. As of today I, Sandra Clark-Davis have resigned 
from the Historic Preservation Commission. My dedication to my Family's business has been very time consuming at this 
time. Thank you for the opportunity it has truly been great working with such dedicated Commission. Peace, Sandra 
Clark Davis 
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